
How to Sign up for College Rep Visits 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Log into mycherrycreek 

Click on the Naviance Tile 

Sign in with Clever 



Click on “Colleges I’m thinking about” 

Click on “Colleges Visits” 

Sign up for College Rep Visit(s) 

Students will receive 

a Green pass* from 

Mr. Sewell on the day 

of the visit.  

*Students can attend 

visit with teacher 

permission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Important Information regarding College Rep Visits 

The OHS Post Grad Center has over 100 college representatives from 
all over the country meet with interested students. The ‘reps’ meet 

with students in small group sessions and discuss academic programs, 
campus life, financial aid, and admission procedures. 

Advantages of meeting with reps include the following: 

o Exposure to institutions that students might not have been aware of or 
initially consider 

o Asking specific questions about academic/social programs, campus life, 
or individual circumstances 

o Providing both the student and admission rep a face that connects to a 
name- In many cases, this rep is the first reader of the students’ 
application 

Tips for Students when meeting with Reps: 

o Masks strongly encouraged 
o Do your research ahead of time 
o Introduce yourself 
o Be attentive 
o Keep cellphones and headphones in your backpack/pocket 
o Ask thoughtful questions 
o Say thank you 

To see what college representatives are visiting the Post Grad Center, log into your 
Naviance account on a bi-weekly basis as the list is constantly being updated. 

 

For any further questions or concerns, please ask your Counselor or visit the Post 
Grad office.  

 

 

 

 


